Administration Building
7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282
April 5,2021
Vince Espi Communicated via email to: foia2@locallabs.com

Re: March 29,2021 FOIA Request

Dear Mr. Espi:

River Forest School District 90 (the “District™) is in receipt of your FOIA request received by the District
on March 29, 2021. This letter serves as the District’s extension to your FOIA request which seeks the

following:
1. Copies of all email correspondence since Jan 1, 2020, that contain the string "Scott Hall."
2. Log of phone calls (date and time, number, duration of call) made by Superintendent Ed

Condon on Wednesday February 24th, Thursday February 25th, Friday February 26th, and
Monday March 1st.

The District is extending the time to respond by an additional five (5) business days to April 12, 2021,
pursuant to FOIA Section 3(e)(iii), (v) and (vi). 5 ILCS 140/3(e)(iii), (v) and (vi).

Sincerely,
2y en

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent

Excellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition



FOIA2 Locallabs
FOIA Request - Emails and Phone Logs
March 29, 2021 at 3:22 PM

To whom it may concern:

| am writing to you on behalf of LocalLabs which is an online publication that reports on and informs
the public about local government activities. If you are not the public record officer please forward it to
the public record officer or reply to this email with the proper contact.

Pursuant to lllinois public record and open government transparency laws, | am requesting electronic
records of the following:

- Copies of all email correspondence since Jan 1, 2020, that contain the string "Scott Hall."

- Log of phone calls (date and time, number, duration of call) made by Superintendent Ed Condon on
Wednesday February 24th, Thursday February 25th, Friday February 26th, and Monday March 1st.

The purpose of the request is to access and disseminate information as a matter of public interest and
is not for the principal purpose of personal or commercial benefit. | request you furnish any responsive
documents and items without charge. Disclosure of the requested information to me is in the public
interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the operations or
activities of the government and is not primarily in my commercial interest. Thank you in advance for
your cooperation and assistance.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Vince Espi



